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APPOINTMENT TO GLENCRUITTEN GOLF CLUB SUB COMMITTEE 
 
_______________________________________________________________ 
 
 
1. SUMMARY 
 

1.1 The purpose of this report is for Members to consider a request 
relating to membership of a subcommittee of Glencruitten Golf Club. 

 
 
2. RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
 2.1 Members are asked to note the request which has been made by 

Glencruitten Golf Club and to consider the appointment of an Elected 
Member of the Area Committee to take up this role. 

 
 

3. DETAIL 
 

3.1 Over recent weeks the Area Committee has received updates from an 
office bearer of the Glencruitten Golf Club relating to the financial 
position of the club and the actions being taken by them to improve the 
long term sustainability of the Club. The most recent update was 
provided to the Business meeting held on 15th November 2012. 

 
3.2 At the discussion held on 15th November it was noted that the Golf 

Club have recently put in place a subcommittee of club members with 
a  remit to improve the club’s financial position and  sustainability 
within the local community. As part of that discussion it was agreed 
that there could be benefit in having an elected Member of the Area 
Committee appointed to work with this group, and this report therefore 
requests that Members consider this proposition, and , if so minded 
appoint one Member of the Area Committee to join and work with the 
Golf Club  subcommittee. 

 
 

4. CONCLUSIONS 
 

4.1  Members are asked to consider the request for an Elected Member to 
join and work with the golf club in progressing their aim to improve the 
club’s long terms financial security and sustainability within the 
Community. 



 
 
5. IMPLICATIONS 
 

Policy: This is in keeping with the Council’s commitment to 
work in partnership with other agencies and 
organisations within the Oban, Lorn and the Isles 
area.  

Financial: None  

 Personnel:         None 
 
        Equal Opportunities:  None  
 
For further information contact: Shirley MacLeod, Area Governance Manager 
 
Telephone:  01369 707134 
 
27th November 2012 


